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At the 11th hour, on the 11th day, of the 11th month we all stood in silence for 
all the people who gave the ultimate sacrifice, were injured and/or suffer 
from PTSD. LEST WE FORGET.

Mother Nature was good to me this month, she let me attend my 14 club 
visits without a hitch. When I make my visits, I am always greeted with 
smiles and hugs. My name was even up in lights at one club! District N2 is 
the best District!

I had the honour of inducting several new members this month, thank you 
Lions for bringing such good Lions into the Pride.

This month we have 16 new Guiding Lions added to our District, this is 
awesome. The commitment these Lions have made to our District is 
wonderful. I would like to thank PCC Bob Lyle for all his hard work in 
making one of my goals a reality. 

Lions, thank you so much for your generous donations to Literacy Nova 
Scotia, I know Jayne Hunter is over the moon with all the financial help you 
have provided. So many clubs are doing their part in helping literacy grow 
in our beautiful province, some with Literacy Gardens and others by helping 
their local libraries and book mobiles. Thanks again.

I would like to send out from my family to your family, SEASON’S 
GREETINGS.

District Governor Claire Brunelle
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